
Saturday, July 18, 2020

Dear House Judiciary Committee Members,

Please support the measures in DRAFT LCO #3471 regarding increased Police Accountability.  

I am extremely concerned about the lack of policy to address grievances by all people encountering and 
confronted by the police.  

#3471 is an excellent start in building more transparency throughout law enforcement.  Safety in our 
communities is inextricably tied to accountability for fair treatment under the law.  

Thank you for supporting this Bill because it will also help the police as a whole better fulfill the 
mission to "Serve and Protect" all people.

Sincerely,

Alison V. Scherer
2 Brighton Way,
Avon, CT  06001
860-508-6042

--
Alison V. Scherer
860-508-6042
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